
Osceola Cemetery Reminders 
 

Flowers and Containers:   
Flowers and floral decorations are encouraged to be used in 
permanent vases. No glass containers are allowed. All 
flowers and non-permanent containers placed on graves for 
Memorial Day each year shall be removed not later than 
June 15th of each year.  All such flowers and non-permanent 
containers not so removed shall be removed and destroyed 
by the cemetery Board or his designee. 
 

Planting of shade or ornamental trees, shrubs, or flowers is 
NOT allowed on any individual grave site. 
 
Ornamental Tributes: 
April 1st - October 31st, ornamental tributes to your loved 
one need to be placed on the headstone or cement apron 
surrounding the gravestone so the care and mowing of the 
cemetery can operate on a regular basis.  Shepherd hooks 
and solar lights must be placed directly next to the cement 
apron or be permanently secured to the cement. 
 

November 1st -  March 31st no decorations may be placed on 
the ground surrounding the gravestone. 
 

The Osceola Cemetery shall not be liable for any lost, 
misplaced, or broken tributes or for any damages caused by 
the elements, thieves, or vandals. 


